
DO I NEED TO UPDATE 
MY REGISTRATION?

If you have registered to vote previously and
are now living at a new address, including a

new college housing assignment, you will
need to update your voter registration. 

 You may have registered at home as part of a
school experience or when you received or renewed

your driver’s license.

Your residency at CSB and SJU has likely changed
since the last time you registered to vote. You will

need to register again and update your voter
address information.

New First Year Students

Returning Students


